
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Vaccination UK is attending Harrogate Grammar School on Friday 2 May to deliver the Year 8 
HPV vaccinations to both boys and girls. For your child to receive their single dose vaccination 
in school, please complete a YES consent form using the link below.   
 
If you DO NOT wish for your child to have the vaccination, please complete a NO consent via 
the same link.  
 
Consent form 
 
HPV vaccination information for Y8 pupils 

HPV vaccine information leaflet 

HPV FAQs 

  

1 Cardale Park | Beckwith Head Road | Harrogate | HG3 1RY 

Telephone: 01904 237695 

  

www.schoolvaccination.uk 

 

https://yny.schoolvaccination.uk/hpv/2024/northyorkshire
https://yny.schoolvaccination.uk/hpv/2024/northyorkshire
https://yny.schoolvaccination.uk/hpv/2024/northyorkshire
https://www.nhs.uk/vaccinations/hpv-vaccine/
https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/hpv-vaccine-vaccination-guide-leaflet
file:///C:/Users/MuntonR/AppData/Local/Microsoft/Windows/INetCache/Content.Outlook/QXCFJ64K/HARROGATE%202025%20HPV%20+%20FAQs.pdf
http://www.schoolvaccination.uk/

